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Hometown Giving 
A Great Year!
During Interra’s 27th annual 
Hometown Giving, your 
generous monetary donations 
and wish list gifts helped us 
donate over $40,000 to 35 local 
agencies in our communities. 
These agencies focus on 
children’s needs, providing 
meals, clothing, medical 
supplies and education. Added 
to the monetary donations 
were contributions by both 
members and Interra staff 
through Angel Tree wish lists.

Interra’s corporate donation was $25,000 and you, our valued members, joined with our staff to 
contribute more than $4,000 in the Merry Match donation jars and on the new online donation 
platform. Interra employees participated in a variety of in-house fundraisers during the holidays to 
support the project, too. The total raised by the staff in 2020 was nearly $10,000. In addition, the credit 
union donated staff time to ring bells for the Salvation Army in Goshen, raising approximately $2,600. 

Hometown Giving donations also allowed us to sponsor holiday parties for kids and shop for adopt-a-
families at different organizations. 

Thank you, Interra members. Your support and participation in the Hometown Giving service each 
year allows us all to Do Well To Do Good™.

All Interra Credit Union branches 
will be closed on Monday, 

February 15, 2021 in observance of 
President’s Day. With the exception 

of our Nappanee office, all locations 
will resume regular business hours 

on Tuesday, February 16. 

President’s DayInterra Elections Next Month
As a benefit of membership, Interra Credit Union 
members will have the opportunity to vote for 
board and supervisory committee candidates 
next month.  	

The slate of candidates will be announced in the 
March issue of the INtouch member newsletter 
and their profiles will be available for review. The 
election will be conducted from March 8-22. The 
89th Interra Annual Meeting will be held Monday, 
March 22, beginning at 5:30 pm. This meeting will 
be held virtually with log in information provided 
on Interra’s website at www.interracu.com. 



Hours and Locations
Visit interracu.com/hours-locations 
or call 574.534.2506 or 888.432.2848

Get connected today!

Interra Offers 
Financial Wellness Services 
Interra cares about your financial health. That’s why 
we have partnered with GreenPath Financial Wellness 
to provide you with free and confidential wellness 
tools. You’ll receive:
• access to debt management services
• free one-on-one financial counseling
• helpful financial educational tools, and more!

Other services offered 
include housing services, 
student loan counseling, 
and credit report review. 
To learn more, call Interra 
at 574-534-2506 or visit 
www.greenpath.com/
interra. 

Interested in chatting with Interra by text? Simply send the word “text” to 574-534-2506 to enroll and begin a 
conversation with any of our agents.¹ You’ll also find helpful information right at your fingertips such as Interra’s 
routing number, business hours, and phone banking connections. Agents are available Monday-Friday  
8:00 am – 5:30 pm and Saturday 8:00 am – 12:00 pm.
¹Normal data rates may apply.

Treat yourself to a stress-free tax season! Interra Credit 
Union has teamed with TurboTax¹ to save you up to $15 
on your taxes this year. TurboTax makes it easy to find 
the best solution for your 
unique tax situation. 

You can file with confidence 
knowing that TurboTax 
guarantees 100% accurate 
calculations, running 
thousands of error checks as you go. And with TurboTax 
you’ll get your biggest possible refund fast.  

Start TurboTax today at rewards.lovemycreditunion.org.
¹Limited time offer for TurboTax 2020. Discount applies to TurboTax federal products only. 
Terms, conditions, features, availability, pricing, fees, service and support options subject to 
change without notice.  Intuit, TurboTax and TurboTax Online, among others, are registered 
trademarks and/or service marks of Intuit Inc. in the United States and other countries.

Text Us

Interra’s Nappanee branch will be closed for a few days in February so that renovations, 
technology updates and new banking conveniences can be made to the office. Please note 
these adjusted hours during the reconstruction. 	

• Saturday, February 13 - Tuesday, February 16 - drive-thru closed
• Saturday, February 13 - Saturday, February 20 - lobby by appointment only (no transactions)

To schedule an appointment, visit Interra’s website at www.interracu.com/contact-us or call 
574-534-2506. Thank you in advance for your patience during our reconstruction. We can’t 
wait for you to see all the exciting new changes making banking at Interra even easier.  
Don’t forget, all Interra branches will be closed on Monday, February 15, in observance of President’s Day. 

Turbo Tax® Discounts

Nappanee Branch Renovations

GreenPath has been 
empowering people to 
live financially healthy 

lives since 1961. Interrra 
o�ers this service to 

you for free!


